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Our ref: DOC20/494809 

 
 

Ms Charlotte Feldman 
The Darling Point Society 
 
darlingpointsoc@hotmail.com  

 
Dear Ms Feldman 

Listing on the State Heritage Register:  
Notice pursuant to 37(1)(a) of the Heritage Act 1977 (NSW) 

Item:       Rushcutters Bay Park and Yarranabbe Park  
Address: Waratah Street and New South Head Road, Rushcutters Bay and New Beach 

Road, Darling Point 
SHR no:  02041 
 
 
I advise that the Premier has, on the recommendation of the Heritage Council of NSW, 
directed the listing of the above-mentioned heritage item on the State Heritage Register 
(SHR). The listing, a copy of which is attached, was published on 19 June 2020 in NSW 
Government Gazette No. 125. Site-specific exemptions are to be published in NSW 
Government Gazette No. 126 on 26 June 2020. 
 
The item was listed due to its heritage significance to the people of the state of New South 
Wales. The details of the item, including the statement of significance, can be viewed on the 
SHR via the Heritage NSW website at: https://www.heritage.nsw.gov.au/search-for-heritage/.   
 
Should you have any enquiries regarding this matter, please contact Emma Dortins, Senior 
Team Leader, Metro South, Operations at Heritage NSW, Department of Premier and Cabinet 
on telephone (02) 9585 6465 or email at: emma.dortins@environment.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rajeev Maini  
Acting Manager  
Regional Heritage Operations, Southern Region 
Heritage NSW  
Department of Premier and Cabinet  
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
25 June 2020 
 


